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Have Your Say

Waterfall Way
Improvements from the Pacific Highway to Connells Creek

The Roads and Traffic Authority (RTA) is investigating improvements on the Waterfall Way from
the Pacific Highway to Connells Creek.

We seek your involvement and would like your comment on the concept alighment options being
proposed.

What are your comments / suggestions about the proposed alignments?

What do you think are the key issues that should be considered for this project?

Do you have any other suggestions or comments about the project?

Which is your referred option?
O Option A O Option B O Neither

All information included in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the assessment of this proposal. The
information may be used by the RTA and/or the RTA's project contractors. All information received, including names and addresses of
respondents, may be published in subsequent assessment documents unless clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or
part of the information is not to be published.




Would you like to be sent future information on the project by mail or email? Please indicate your preference by
ticking a box below.

| Yes
O No

NAME:

ADDRESS:

BUSINESS/ORGANISATION:

PHONE No:

EMAIL:

If you wish to provide further comments to the RTA, please feel free to send your feedback to the
address listed below or email: grafton_regional_office@rta.nsw.gov.au

For further information please contact the RTA Project Manager, Roy Marsh on 02 6640 1300 or by
mail PO Box 576 Grafton NSW 2460.

All information included in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the assessment of this proposal. The
information may be used by the RTA and/or the RTA's project contractors. All information received, including names and addresses of
respondents, may be published in subsequent assessment documents unless clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or
part of the information is not to be published.
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